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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been very excited to be a part of a research project about learning 
in Early Years. A little before Covid hit, Sophie and Gill went to Bath Spa Uni-
versity to find out more about the TAPS Project (Teacher Assessment in Pri-
mary Science). Sarah, who leads the project, visited our setting and we 
helped her develop some learning stories to encourage other settings to see 
how science can be incorporated meaningfully into play. You can look at a 
learning story based on a Forest School trip on page 2. We hope to share 
more of these stories over the coming weeks. 
 
Now that the weather is a little warmer, we are starting to look at the area  
around Pre-school. We have a display in the corridor looking at some of the 
places in and around our buildings and over the next few weeks we will be 
taking small groups of children to explore the neighbour-
hood and find some of the places in the pictures.  If you 
want to know anything more bout this, please talk to a 
member of staff. 
 
We have also been practising new  skills making cucumber 
sandwiches as well as learning how to apply the spread, the 
children concentrated very hard,  trying  to cut the cucum-
ber into small even pieces. 
 
Don’t forget that next Monday, you can join Jane, Sophie 
and Helen, one of our trustees, to get to know each oth-
er over coffee and a pastry. The church are considering 
starting more parenting groups and we would very much 
like to know if you think this would be helpful and to 
hear your ideas about what might work best.  
 
See page 2 for our Makaton sign of the week, which this 
week is “Outside” 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
The Noah’s Ark team 

Measuring the depth 

of a puddle 

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187


 

Makaton sign of the week 

We are all using Makaton to support Children’s language  and 

understanding. Our sign of the week is “Outside” For a video 

showing this sign see  https://www.youtube.com/watch?


